
Dear ~Your School~ Parent,

Assalaamu ‘alaikum! The Muslim Tree Fundraising Program is coming to your school and we are 
thrilled to offer our unique Islamic educational products to your students. We invite your entire 
family to participate by purchasing personalized Islamic products that help educate and motivate 
our Muslim youth. Did you know that your school can earn up to ??% of every product you sell 
and the money goes directly back to your school?

Personalized products are fully customized to your child such as in our personalized books that 
are available in a both boys and girls versions, as well as customized to the skin and hair color of 
your child! Follow along as your child makes his or her wudhu’ or learns how to pray, just like 
the Prophet e. Filled with colorful illustrations and playful rhymes, our books will inshaa’Allaah 
educate and intrigue your children while teaching them how to properly perform their Islamic 
duties. Visit our website www.MuslimTree.com to read reviews and to flip through our books and 
other unique products!

Also, don’t forget to share our products with friends and family! Remember, the more products 
you sell, the more your school makes. In addition, the top selling student wins a special prize!

Attached is the order form and product brochure, please make sure that your child submits this 
form back to your school no later than January 14th to ensure personalized orders are delivered 
by January 21st! Also note that we will be doing a book reading and presentation for the first time 
ever in the US on December 24th in the ~Your School~ auditorium at 1:30 PM, and we would 
love it if you could join us. We look forward to working with you during this program.

Jazaakum Allaahu khairan,

Hoda Elkassem & Humza Igram
www.muslimtree.com
info@muslimtree.com
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